Warde Rehabilitation and Nursing Center Warde Assisted Living

21 Searles Road Windham, NH 03087-1203 T: 603-890-1290 F: 603-890-1293 wardehealthcenter.org



May 08, 2020

Dear Staff,

As another week passes, we continue to focus on the wellbeing and safety of everyone that works and lives here at Warde. We are continuously following and staying up to date on all of the precautions and advice that are being presented to us by the Department of Health and Human Services. I have a few updates from the past week in this regard.

Last week, staff partook in COVID-19 testing through the state; all of our tested staff have presented as negative at the time of the writing of this letter. This is also the same for any residents that have received a COVID-19 test. Thank you all for participating in this exercise. Your care, concern and dedication to our residents' safety and health is truly appreciated.

The state has also reached out to provide us with swabs so we can administer COVID-19 testing for all of the residents of the nursing home and assisted living. This will be done by the staff that already works here at Warde. Shortly all of this information will be posted on our website: wardehealthcenter.org.

I would like to end with a huge thank you to all of our nurses as we celebrate nurse's week. With your dedication and wonderful care we are truly grateful. We do not function as individuals but as a team. Every team member and every position here is vital to our success and security. I am truly thankful and grateful to work with each and every one of you. Please do not hesitate to reach out to your supervisor or myself if you have any questions.

Peace and Blessings,

Bret Pomeroy, NHA

Administrator

Warde Rehabilitation and Nursing Center Warde Assisted Living

21 Searles Road Windham, NH 03087-1203 T: 603-890-1290 F: 603-890-1293 wardehealthcenter.org



May 08, 2020

Dear Friends and Family,

As another week passes, we continue to focus on the wellbeing and safety of our residents and staff. A very important part of that wellbeing is keeping your loved ones engaged. This week I would like to share with you some updates from our life enrichment department here at Warde.

One of the most important things is to keep a routine and a level of normalcy in these uncertain times. We continue to hold exercise, the daily rosary, and a sing-a-long every morning. In the afternoons we have BINGO, and bowling. To keep with social distancing and safety these take place in the hallway as residents socially distance. While hallway activities go on, a different life enrichment assistant is doing room visits or "spa time".

To follow up from last week's letter on COVID-19 testing, I am happy to share that all of our tested staff have presented as negative at the writing of this letter. This is also the same for any residents that have received a COVID-19 test.

I would like to end with a huge thank you to all of our nurses as we celebrate nurse's week. We are truly grateful for their dedication and care to all our residents. Please do not hesitate to reach out to our director of nurses or myself if you have any questions. Please keep us in your prayers.

Peace and Blessings,

Bret Pomeroy, NHA

Administrator

Warde Rehabilitation and Nursing Center Warde Assisted Living

21 Searles Road Windham, NH 03087-1203 T: 603-890-1290 F: 603-890-1293 wardehealthcenter.org



May 08, 2020

Dear Residents,

As another week passes, we continue to focus on the wellbeing and safety of everyone that works and lives here at Warde continuously following and staying up to date on all of the precautions and advice that is being presented to us by the Department of Health and Human Services. I have a few updates from the past week in this regard.

Last week, staff partook in COVID-19 testing through the state and all of our tested staff have presented as negative at the writing of this letter. This also is the same for any residents that have received a COVID-19 test.

The state has also reached out to provide us with swabs so we can administer COVID-19 testing for all of the residents of the nursing home and assisted living. This will be done by the staff that already works here at Warde. Shortly all of this information will be posted on our website: wardehealthcenter.org.

I would like to end with a huge thank you to all of our nurses as we celebrate nurse's week. With their dedication and wonderful care we are truly grateful. We do not function as individuals but as a team. Every team member and every position here is vital to our success and security. I am truly thankful and grateful to be a part of such a team. Please do not hesitate to reach out to myself or director of nurses if you have any questions.

Peace and Blessings,

Bret Pomeroy, NHA

Administrator